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Responsorial Psalm 118: This is the day the Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad.  
 

St. Theresa’s Parish News & St. Joseph The Worker Parish News: 
 
 

Due to Covid-19, both parishes are closed for Mass’ until further notice.  
 

The new Sunday envelopes can be picked up by calling the Parish Office to arrange an appointment 
time. 
Zoom Along with Us you can use it on your computers, tablets, i-pads & smart-phones 
We still have Thursday, Zoom adoration at 10:30 a.m. followed by Liturgy of The Word (since Father 
Paul is on holidays, Deacon Darin Douglas will be offering Liturgy of The Word at 11:00 a.m. 
**Daylight savings Time** We will send out he links for the Zoom Holy week a few days ahead. Check 
Times. 
 

Stewardship Prayer  
I offer this day to you dear God. 
Thank you for the blessings you have given me. 
May I use these gifts to build your kingdom. 
May my actions be a reflection of your love. 
May what I do today bring others closer to you. 
May my words be kind and gentle and may they bring joy to others. 
Today, help me to give back a portion of what you have given me. 
I ask this in Jesus' name. 
Amen. 
 
Pope Francis Prayer Intention for April:  Fundamental rights: We pray for those who risk their lives while 
fighting for fundamental rights under democracies, authoritarian regimes and even in democracies in crises. 
  
TAKING CAMPS ON THE ROAD! – St. Malo Catholic Camp  
We would like to announce that this summer camp season we will once again be coming to a 
community near you! Since we are still unable to have overnight camps this year, and because of the 
success of our day camp program last year, we will once again be offering a day camp program that 
will be offered in various centers in Winnipeg and the surrounding area. We have taken the 
suggestions from camp families from last year and will be offering a new and improved program for 
ages 5-14.  
Be assured that we are continuing to monitor the COVID 19 progress. We are doing everything that 
we can to ensure that we have everything in place to be able to offer these day camps in a safe and 
healthy way, while following all the protocols and recommendations in dealing with the COVID 19 
pandemic put out by the Province of Manitoba as well as the Manitoba Camping Association. For 
more information on how we are doing this, please email us for more information:  
camps@catholicway.net.     
We are still finalizing dates and locations and are looking forward to opening up registrations soon 
– with camps beginning in mid- July.  Thank you all for your patience and support during this time 
as we prepare. We are so looking forward to this upcoming camp season! 

Father Paul is away on holidays from April 5th to April 13th, if a priest needs to be 
called in case of emergency, you may call: Fr. Jay Korban from Rossburn at 204-773-6594 
(cell). You may call Deacon Darin Douglas, 204-532-2157, please leave a message.    
If you need to contact the church please call and leave a message at the parish office: 204-773-2924 and 
your call will be returned.  
 
Mass Intentions For The Week:         
 
 

Holy Thursday       Zoom at 8:00 p.m.  
 

                   April 1   6:00 p.m. Rossburn                      

                                8:00 p.m. Russell +Leonard Neumeier req. Lucy Senek 
 

Good Friday    * Day of Fast and Abstinence from meat*   Zoom at 3:00 p.m. & on line shortly after mass 
                   April 2   1:00 p.m. Rossburn                                                  by going to our website 
 

                                 3:00 p.m. Russell 
 

Holy Saturday Easter Vigil   
                   April 3   4:00 p.m. Rossburn For all Parishioners req. Father Paul 
 

                                    7:30 p.m. Russell +Shenderevich & Welenchenko family 
                                                                  req. Mary Shenderevich 
 

Easter Sunday       Zoom at 9:00 a.m. & on line shortly after mass by going to our website 
 

                   April 4   9:00 a.m. Russell For all Parishioners req. Father Paul 
  

                               11:00 a.m. Rossburn +Rose Hachkowski req. St. Theresa's Parish 
 
Monday, April 5th to Tuesday, April 13th  Father Paul is on Holidays 
 
Thurs.        April  8   Zoom on-line Adoration 10:30 a.m. & Liturgy of The Word 11:00 a.m.  
 
Second Sunday of Easter – Divine Mercy Sunday  
  

Saturday April 10  4:00 p.m. Rossburn Liturgy of The Word 
                              7:30 p.m. Russell    Liturgy of The Word 
 
Sunday   April 11  9:00 a.m. Russell     Liturgy of The Word 
                            11:00 a.m. Rossburn Liturgy of The Word 
 

 
Please remember in your prayers those who are sick in hospitals, care homes, or in their homes & those 
who care for them. If you wish to receive the Sacraments of Anointing, Confession, or Holy Communion – 
please call the parish office & leave a message: 204-773-2924.  
 
Please Note! (St. Joseph The Worker) 
- Our Parish Office has a new email address: stjoewkr@gmail.com  
- We need volunteers to usher, sanitize & sit at the entrance to welcome those registering – Please sign up 
on the sheet by the church entrance.  
 
The Good Friday Collection is for the Holy Land in support of the Christian communities, the work of the H. Land, 
the upkeep of the Holy Sites and the formation of future priests. Envelopes for your donation are in your regular 
parish donation box, let us give generously and show solidarity to respond to the needs of the Church in the land of 
Jesus.  
 
St. Joseph The Worker Parish Council Meeting, Wednesday, April 21st, Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 
Thank you to everyone who gave so generously to our special collections during the Lenten season/Holy 
Land. Also, special thanks to all the parishioners involved in Lenten and Triduum celebrations in our parishes 
of St. Joseph’s & St. Theresa’s! 
Joyous & Happy Easter!  
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